
Dear Hiring Committee, 

 

I am applying for the Staff Pharmacist opening at Heartland Pharmacy. I recently completed 
my PharmD at the University of Minnesota and am excited to begin my pharmacy career 
with a team that values education, mentorship, and patient safety. 

During my final rotation at Fairview, I worked closely with anticoagulation and internal 
medicine teams. I gained confidence in dosing adjustments, patient consults, and order 
verification using Epic. 

Thank you for your time—I’d be honored to contribute to your patient care mission. 

Best, 

Kayla Chen 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


